TGP: The extension of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 13/04/2015, Truong Phu Joint Stock Company announced the extension of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:

The extended time: in May 2015

The reason: The Company takes more time to solve some contents relating to the operation plan 2015 and prepare the document for holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders

